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Hi Bill, 
 
Thank you for reviewing the maple section of Good Forestry in the Granite State. This 
email will be included as part of the public comment record for the second draft. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Karen 
 
At 09:33 PM 4/14/2010, you wrote: 
 
Karen, 
  
I didn't have time to review all of it, but here are a few limited comments: 
Pg. 13 second line after Recreation.  I'd take out the word "on" after "enjoy". 
Pg. 165 fourth bullet under CONSIDERATION - NFPTs not NFTPs. 
Pg 167 opposite "food" I'd add Red Maple. These flowers are about the first available in the spring and the 
bees really go after them. 
Pg 171 last bullet above CROSS REFERENCE maybe add " non-maple species also serve as good anchors 
for tubing main lines." (Could also go in the paragraph above on attaching tubing systems.) 
  
Overall, I thought the maple section looked great.  Incidentally, I noticed you reference the latest version of 
the North American Maple Syrup Producers Manual so one of you must have a copy. 
  
I'm heading to Maine on a 7 to 10 day fishing trip, so won't be answering any emails til afterward. 
  
Bill Eva 

Karen P. Bennett, Extension Forestry Professor & Specialist              
UNH Cooperative Extension     
212 Nesmith Hall, 131 Main St. 
Durham, NH 03824 
(603)862-4861, (603)312-6695 cell, (603)862-0107 fax 
karen.bennett@unh.edu 
www.nhwoods.org 
 

 


